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  Sunday, 14 May 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Attendance 

Our overall attendance for this week is 93.97%. This is the best attendance we have had for a long 

while. Please keep it up! 

 

If your child is too unwell to come to school, please ensure that you call school to let us know the 

reason.  

You can speak to us directly, or leave a message. Call the school number and press Option 1. 

 

Punctuality 

We had 3 hours and 56 minutes of lates this week, meaning vital learning is still being missed by some 

children.  

Please ensure that your child is in school before the gates closes at 8.50am each day. 

 

 

Before School Club 

Children are welcome to arrive at school between 8.15 and 8.25.  

Parents/carers are NOT permitted to drive into the staff carpark to drop children off and they are 

responsible for their child until the blue school gate opens at 8.15am. Children should enter school by 

the footprint path and wait here until the gate opens.  

Parents and children MUST NOT walk up the staff carpark, as cars will be using it at this time. 

 

Art Week 

All children will be taking part in art week within their class after half term. 

Parents/cares are invited to come in and spend time in their child’s class. 

These are the times for each class. 

If you are able to come, please arrive in time for the start of the session. 

 

Day  Year Time of session 
Tuesday 6th June Y5  2.15 – 2.45 
 
Wednesday 7th June Rec 2.45 – 3.15 
 
Thursday 8th June Y4 2.15 – 2.45 
  2.45 – 3.15 
 
Friday 9th June Y1 9.00 – 9.30 
 Y6 2.15 – 2.45 
 Y2 2.45 – 3.15 
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Online Safety 

Please see the online safety guide for this week in relation to smart watches. 

The main tips this week would be: 

-Make sure you are aware of any functions that a Swartwatch has 

-Ensure that your child is not disturbed by the watch at night 

-Smartwatches are not suitable for school 

 

Upcoming School Holidays 

 

Half term   

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June. Children return to school on Monday 5th June. 

 

School will be closed on Wednesday 28th June. 

 

Summer Holidays  

Monday 24th July to Friday 1st September. Children return to school on Monday 4th September. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

Mrs Sarah Bell 

Headteacher 
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